
 
 
 
Annapolis Professional Firefighters 
IAFF Local 1926 
P.O. Box 2276   
Annapolis, MD 21404 
 
Date:  1/14/2025 
 
Dear members of the Finance Committee 
 
 I am writing to ask for your support of the proposed firefighter overtime bill that 
mandates overtime pay after 42 hours of work. As you know, firefighters often face 
demanding schedules and unpredictable emergencies, requiring them to work extended 
hours to protect our communities. This bill would ensure that firefighters are fairly 
compensated, no matter the jurisdiction they serve, for their dedication and the 
additional hours they put in. Many of these hardworking individuals already go above 
and beyond to keep us safe. By enacting this legislation, we can ensure the same type 
of workplace overtime protections that exist for most  Marylanders exists for our 
firefighters. 
 
 I respectfully urge you to lend your support to this important bill and stand with the 
brave men and women who serve our communities. Thank you for your time and 
consideration. 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Joe Pilat 
President 
Annapolis Professional Firefighters  
IAFF Local 1926 
 



Cell: (410) 991-0488​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Email: presidentlocal1926@gmail.com 


